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SAL/ YSU TEAM  

 

Volume 18, Issue 3  Date  07-01-18 

Newsletter 

UPCOMING EVENTS  
¶ SAL Youth Mentor Day  

  7/30 
¶ Unity in the Community 

  8/19 

¶ SAL Golf  Tournament  

  8/27 

¶ Friday Night Hoops  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS  

¶ Presidentð Sheriff Scott Jones 

¶ Vice Presidentð Undersheriff Erik Maness 

¶ Directorð Sergeant Cary Trzcinski 

¶ Treasurerð Captain Santos Ramos 

¶ Board Member-  Lieutenant Ed Yee 

¶ Board Memberð Lieutenant Brandon Luke 

¶ Board Memberð Deputy Sam Flores 

¶ Board Member- Sergeant  Zachary Hatch 

¶ Program DirectorðDeputy Nathan Nguyen 

¶ Secretaryð  Deputy Cornelius Dutton 

Sergeant Cary Trzcinski  
ctrzcinski@sacsheriff.com  
 
Deputy Stacy  Friedrichs  
sfriedrichs@sacsheriff.com  
 
Deputy Elisha Johnson  
ejohnson@sacsheriff.com  
 
Deputy Joseph Gordon  
jsgordon@sacsheriff.com  
 
Deputy Cody Cotton  
ccotten@sacsheriff.com  
 
Deputy Jonathan Walton  
jwalton@sacsheriff.com  
 

Visit our website at:  
www.ssdsal.org  
 
Please like us on Facebook:  
www.facebook.com/ssdsal  
 
Please follow us on Twitter:  
@SacramentoSAL  
 
Also follow us on Instagram:  
@sacramento_sal  

Deputy Gen Saelee  
gsaelee@sacsheriff.com  

 
Deputy Robert Hauck  
rhauck@sacsheriff.com  
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ɩɷɴ ɨɰɲʁɰɼɴɽʃɾ ɘɾʄɽʃʈ ɨɷɴʁɸɵɵÜʂ ɖɲʃɸʅɸʃɸɴʂ ɡɴɰɶʄɴ (ɨɖɡ), ɰɻɾɽɶ ʆɸʃɷ ɾʃɷɴʁ ɻɰʆ ɴɽɵɾʁɲɴɼɴɽʃ 
agencies around the country, are proud participants in the Pink Patch Project. This project will bring a  
higher level of attention to breast cancer awareness. We have chosen to make our pink patches available for 
purchase, with all proceeds being donated to the Albie Aware Breast Cancer Foundation. Albie Aware is a 
local charity organization that provides support and education to those facing a breast cancer diagnosis. We 
hope you enjoy the patch and thank you for your support.  
 
    Ù Scott Jones, Sheriff & President of SAL  
 
100% of the proceeds from this fundraiser will benefit the Albie Aware Breast Cancer Foundation  

PINK PATCH PROJECT 

Authorized for Uniforms  Collectors Patch  
 (NOT authorized for Uniforms)  

***Contact YSU Deputies for the authorized Uniform Patches ***  

The Collectors Patch and  
 Lapel Pins  can be  

purchased at ssdsal.org  
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YSU Deputies Hauck and Friedrichs attended the 24th Annual Rio Linda Farm and 

Tractor Day event. This annual event is focused on showcasing vintage tractors, antique 

engines and much more. Visitors, including local schools, were able to walk around and 

visit local farmers and vendors throughout the event while the children enjoyed hayrides 

and the petting zoo. 

24th Annual  

Farm & Tractor Day  
Rio Linda, CA  
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YSU participated in the Celebration of Teens who promoted to Middle School and graduated 

High School. The Boys and Girls Club created a special ceremony for each student while YSU 

deputies put together a BBQ dinner for everyone to enjoy! We are so proud of our members at 

the Boys and Girls Club Teichert Branch!  

BOYS & GIRLS CLUB  

Graduation Ceremony 
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Ennsghkk Q`mbg Lhcckd Rbgnnkôr 

Fun Run Field Day 

Each year Foothill Ranch Middle School invites YSU to participate in their 

annual Fun Run Field Day. This event is to celebrate healthy choices by 

challenging the student to a 5k run, but it is also to celebrate an amazing 

year the students accomplished. Not only did they participate in the run, 

but they were also able to have fun afterwards with tons of carnival like 

 activities provided by the school. These games included a rock climbing 

wall, mechanical bull, popcorn, snow cones and much more. 


